
 

 
20th January 2020 

What’s going on this week?  

 
Facebook has announced a new policy banning all artificial intelligence (AI) created videos that are likely 
to mislead viewers into thinking someone said words that they didn’t actually say. The new policy will 
mean that all videos that have been edited in ways that are likely to mislead someone into thinking that 
a person in a video said words that they didn’t really say, or, if people or objects are placed onto a 
video, making them appear to be real, will be removed from both Facebook and Instagram (which is 
owned by Facebook).  

Things to talk about at home… 
 Do you think there are some websites you can trust more than others (e.g. news websites or 

social media platforms)? 
 Do you think Facebook have made the right decision to remove videos that they know are fake?  
 Do you think it will be difficult to tell if the videos are real or fake? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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Share your thoughts and read the opinions of others on our discussion board: www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss 

 


